
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
COMMITTEE MEETING

June 4, 2018

Chairman Tesoriero called the meeting to order at 7:23 p.m. in the 2nd floor Common Council
Chambers of City Hall.   

MEMBERS  PRESENT:  Councilor  Tesoriero,  Councilor  Corradino  and  Councilor
McBrearty. 

OTHERS  PRESENT:  Councilor  DeMassi;  Councilor  Hill;  Councilor  Wilmott;  Councilor
Gosek; Nancy Sterio, Personnel Director; Kevin Caraccioli, City Attorney; Deborah Coad, City
Chamberlain; and Tom Kells, Commissioner of Public Works.

MEDIA PRESENT:  Steve Yablonski, Oswego Daily News; Matthew Ritz, Palladium Times.

A motion to approve the minutes of May 21, 2018 was made by Councilor McBrearty and
seconded by Councilor Corradino; minutes were approved by a unanimous vote.

I.OLD BUSINESS:  

1. Councilor Ronald G. Tesoriero requests consideration of renaming a portion of East
Albany Street to Caruso Bros. Memorial Blvd.  Councilor McBrearty made a motion
to take this item off the floor.  Councilor Corradino seconded the motion, unanimous
approval.  Councilor Tesoriero said this was a tabled item and they had to change
the wording.  He said this is what everyone wanted.  He said it used to be Harry
Caruso Blvd and now it is going to be Caruso Bros. Memorial Blvd.  

COMMITTEE DECISION:  Councilor McBrearty made a motion to forward a favorable
recommendation to the Full  Council  granting approval  to rename  a portion of East Albany
Street to Caruso Bros. Memorial Blvd.  Councilor Corradino seconded the motion, unanimous
approval. 

THE  RESOLUTION  THAT  WAS  PART  OF  THE  MEETING  WILL  BE
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL.

II. NEW BUSINESS: There was no new business.
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A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 7:25 p.m. by Councilor McBrearty.  A second
was made by Councilor Corradino, and was unanimously approved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mary M. Annal
Recording Secretary
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